Hello Summit North Members -

The Summit North Board of Directors (BOD) is looking for 3 or 5 members to serve on the Architectural
Control Committee (ACC). We currently have two members who have expressed interest but we need 3
to 5 to serve on this committee. At least 3 positions have to be filled. ACC members review proposed
improvements to existing homes and lots, as well as review all new house plans and approve when they
follow Covenants and Guidelines. It also includes overseeing builder compliance and new project builds.
Much of the work is presented online as well as conversing with each other and project managers.
Please email president@summitnorth.org and copy secretary@summitnorth.org if you may be
interested in volunteering for one of these positions.

Lisa Slawson
President
Summit North Estates, Inc.



